
 
 

Request for 3rd Party Comment 

The Oregon Health & Science University Nurse-Midwifery Education Program in the 

Doctor of Nursing Practice is scheduled for an accreditation site visit by the 

Accreditation Commission for Midwifery Education (ACME) Board of Review October 5-

7, 2022. 

Program constituents, stakeholders, and other interested parties are invited to submit 

third-party comments relevant to the program’s qualifications for reaccreditation. All 

comments must reference the ACME Criteria for reaccreditation (published May 2019, 

Rev 2020). 

Comments should be made in writing using either the ACME 3rd party comment form, 

submitted by email to accreditation@acnm.org (link sends e-mail) , or mailed to: 

Accreditation Commission for Midwifery Education (ACME) 

Attn: Angela Smith 

8403 Colesville Rd. 

Suite 1230 

Silver Springs, MD 20910 

 

mailto:accreditation@acnm.org%20(link%20sends%20e-mail)

	Request for 3rd Party Comment

